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INTER-AMERICAN COURT OPENS THE “REFRESHER COURSE ON  
THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT OF HUMAN RIGHTS’ CASE LAW”  

FOR CANDIDATES TO THE JUDICIARY FOR THE JUDICIAL SCHOOL  
OF COSTA RICA   

 
 

 
 

 

San José, Costa Rica, July 6, 2022. On June 30, 2022, as part of the Initial Training Course for 

Applicants to the Judiciary (FIAJ being its acronym in Spanish) of the Judicial School of Costa 

Rica, the Inter-American Court inaugurated the Protection of Human Rights Module: "Refresher 

course on the Inter-American Court of Human Rights’ Case Law", which is aimed at 

approximately 35 candidates to the judiciary of Costa Rica. 

 

The inaugural module was led by instructors from the team of lawyers from the Inter-American 

Court of Human Rights: Celeste Novelli, Ariana Macaya, Pablo González and Alexei Julio. The 

course continues with a self-training segment and a new videoconference session and ends on 

August 4, 2022. 

 

This human rights training activity is part of the collaboration agreement between the Inter-

American Court and the Judicial School of Costa Rica. 
 

 

*** 

 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 
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You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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